
CAW Board meeting minutes  
July 19, 2012 
Submitted by Michelle Belanger 
 
In attendance: Jacqui Deveneau, Michelle Belanger, Arlene Dolgon, Peg Bayles, Dick Bayles, Tina Morrison, Karen 
Brozek, Beverly Russel, Nancy Tate, Deb Anischick and Officer Will Watson. 
 

1) Greetings and Introductions 
Tina Morrison who works with dogs was in attendance, she cannot attend every meeting.  Deb Anischick 
joined us for her 2nd meeting.  

2) Acceptance of Minutes 
Peg motioned to accept the June minutes and Arlene second.  Motion passed.     

3) Treasurer’s report and Thank you notes 
Balance is $1482.82.  Peg reports that all is accurate. Arlene spoke about some more vet bills that she accrued.  It 
was an additional $195.80 for shots and a flea treatment.  Jacqui will get the $222 owed for Arlene for past bills and 
we will talk about the new bill in August. 

  Louise has sent Thank you notes to the places we discussed last meeting.  We do not know if Maria has 
gotten the flowers, Jacqui will check with her.   

Jacqui received an email from Julie who made a scrapbook for CAW, Jacqui suggested when we see the 
notebook next meeting that we talk about giving her something for her work on the scrapbook. 

4) Website and Facebook 
The old website has been taken down.  Beverly reports everything is up to date and there is little to do at this 

time. Jacqui suggested putting some links about Karen, Peg and Tina’s work with dogs on the website.  
5) Food bank 

Arlene received a delivery of food and she is hoping to get it out to where it needs to go soon.  We tend to 
get mostly large bags of dog food and litter, not a lot of cat food.  Peg reported that there is a box of cat food at 
Town Hall.  Arlene talked to the Salvation Army and they said that it was fine that we let people know that Salvation 
Army needs people food.  She has not been able to speak to anyone at Shaws about a food drive.  We will check 
back in September when it gets less crazy.  

6) Dog Park 
Tina says that there is some delay in getting the flowers planted at Memorial park.  There is some talk 

about getting some woodchips in the dog park to make it look better.  The IGA has been sold and The Family Dollar 
is in negotiations to move in.  CAW needs to keep in mind that our bottles will need to go someplace else when they 
do close.   

7) Donation Jars 
  Karen has found a jar and is looking for another one.  She has not gone into Christina’s cookie yet to ask 
about the jar.  The manager we worked with at Pet Life has moved on to another job but the new manager is willing 
to work with CAW.   

8) Wormwoods 
 The judge has not yet passed a declaratory ruling on this and will go to court on August 21st .   Karen 
suggested we get a group together to show up at court in support of Wormwoods.  Arlene will let us know what 
comes of this.   

9) Fundraising 
Starstruck video would be willing to do something but not until September. LaKramess and the 
Ballon fest brought in a combined $38.67.  It was agreed that summer is a hard time for 
fundraising and if anyone has ideas for summer then to send ideas via email or bring to next 
meeting.   

.   
Next meeting will be August 16th at 6pm 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:48pm .   


